FoFNL Legitimate Interest Assessment

In order to comply with the EU General Data Protection Regulation which is in force from 25th May
2018 we have ascertained that the legal basis for holding and processing our members’ data is
‘Legitimate Interest'.

It is necessary for FOFNL to hold personal data of its members in order to carry out the running of the
organisation.

We are confident that our individual members’ interests do not override FOFNL's interest in holding
their data.

The data is held for the sole purpose of communicating with members about their membership,
including the sending of our Newsletter/Magazine three times a year.

The data will not be shared with any third party.

Individuals can request removal of their data at any time by contacting the Membership Secretary.
The data will be removed automatically upon termination of membership of FOFNL.

lan Budd - Convener, FoFNL, 15th February 2018



